
 Stamiksiitsiikin (Bullshoe) Elementary Board Report for August 13, 2024

At Stamiksiitsiikin (Bullshoe) Elementary, we lead from the heart, we value 
life, family, and know the children “Sacred Beings” we serve are as valuable 

as the air we breathe, the water we drink, and the ground we walk on.
 Join us in your child’s educational journey.

We will continue to follow our Framework; 
Attendance Matters, Safety Matters, Culture Matters, and Graduation Matters.

Let’s have a great 2024-2025 school year!  

     


